FUN ‘N SUN MEETING, APRIL 1, 2019

Co-chair Cathy Landry called the meeting to order at 9:11 a.m. on April 1, 2019, following the Monday

morning announcements. Beginning with the Pledge of Allegiance, other officers present introduced
themselves as Janet Gibson, treasurer, and Rose Irons, member-at-large.

Cathy Landry thanked the anonymous donor for his or her contribution to purchase and install the

handicapped door openers providing easy access into Founders’ Hall. Jane Lewis was thanked for all that
she did for Wednesday night Bingo this season.

Minutes from the meeting of March 11, 2019, were read by Rose Irons in the absence of the secretary,

June Post. Bob Clark moved to accept the minutes as read and the motion was seconded by Judy
Hoffman. Passed.

Janet Gibson, treasurer, reported that Fun ‘n Sun currently had $893.31 in cash and $12,217.98 in

checking for a total of $13,111.29. Of that amount, $3725 is committed. Bob Lewis moved to accept the
treasurer’s report, seconded by Margaret Mcintyre. Motion Passed.

Three proposals were considered and passed by the membership as follows:
1. The pet committee requested up to $30.00 for a sign to be placed outside the new dog walk.
Motion to accept was made by Dale Mahnken and seconded by Bob Spangler;
2. The safety committee requested up to $42.00 for 2 blue reflective signs for the newly
accessible doors. Motion to accept was made by Margery Zeller and seconded by Noreta
Ray;
3. Janet Gibson requested that Fun ‘n Sun give Hardee Help Center a $100.00 donation. This

money will be used to help people in need in Hardee County. Motion to accept was made
by Jane Lewis and seconded by Bob Spangler.

Cathy Landry asked for a volunteer to consider taking over coffee duties for Dolan LeBlanc next season.
There are coffee supplies currently available for summer use.

A motion to adjourn was made by Marsha Hodgkins and seconded by John Ray. Meeting adjourned at
10:50 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Rose Irons (for June Post)




